Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch

General  Meeting  Minutes

May 9, 2017

Meeting opened @ 3 p.m. with the  Pledge of Alligence by President Dick Byrnes
The speaker for this month was Michelle Massangill, a Ranger at the Ellie Schiller Homosassa Springs

Wildlife State Park.

Michelle  explained  in detail the procedures for protecting the animals during a severe hurricane or 

storm.  Most animals, expecially all species of birds, are caged and put in the Feldburn Building, also known as the wildlife care center until danger has passed.
Sheriff Prendergast has established a phone in for questions you may have:

Tues, a.m. 7:45 on station 99.9

Wed          7:30  on station 96.7

Thurs.      1600  on station 95.3
There will be NO meetings in June, July  August.  See you on September 12th.
Deputy McEwan has stated the new ID badges are ready to be picked up at the Sherifff's Substation

if  you did not attend the May meeting.
Treasurer's report:  beginning balance, $3,095.87

                               donations:                      55.00

                               debit (shirts)                381.58

                               ending balance:       $2,769.29

Motion to accept by Dewey Ingram, 2nd by Tom Okimoto
New business: Citizens Academy classes will start in August.
Monthly stats for April: 343 man hours, 3,478 miles, 311 security checks, 452 construction sites,

581 utility checks.
Meeting minutes accepted by Bruce Baright, 2nd Roger Kessinger
Respectfully submitted by Rosemary Kessinger, Secretary 

